High Street Primary School



St Paul's Ave, Barry, CF62 8HT 01446 734553

highstreetps@valeofglamorgan.gov.uk

Friday 2nd February 2024

DIARY DATES:

- YEAR 2 CLASSROOM MOVE: Due to continued on site work to their building, Year 2 will enter and leave school via the central door on the yard. They will be based in main building until at least 1st March 2024.
- HALF TERM: Monday 12th February to Friday 16th February.
- PARENT MEETINGS: Week beginning 11th March 2024. Further information to follow.
- EASTER HALF TERM: Monday 25th March to Friday 5th April. INSET DAY 8th April so Children return to school on Tuesday 9th April.



SEREN Y WYTHNOS!

Derbyn: Lloyd Harris Year 1: Cohan Smith Year 2: Aria Barratt Year 3: Ellison Hoare

Year 4: Kaitlyn-Elaine Anstee Year 5: Lorna-Mae Corrigan Year 6: Lincoln Jones







WORKER OF THE WEEK!

Nursery am: Isaac Lee

Nursery pm: Logan Atherton Reception: Skylar Wright

Year 1: Lucia Davies

Year 2: Faebian Fettah

Year 3: Olly Thomas

Year 4: Alexander Arnold

Year 5: Madison Talbot Year 6: Ruby Prentice

Tody or Today Trefrese

Year 6: Emily Bobbett

Y Bont: Saphie Pilcher-Taylor

THE BIG QUESTION!

Each week we are going to pose a question to get families talking! Over the next few weeks these will be focused on the Four Purposes which underpin our curriculum.

What makes you an ethically informed citizen?

CHILDREN'S RIGHTS AND RESPONSIBILITIES

Please help us on our journey to enabling Children to understand their rights and responsibilities.

Children have the right to think whatever they want and practice any religion, with guidance from their parents.

BRAWDDEG CYMRAEG YR. WYTHNOS

Your child will be learning this phrase in school this week.
Please encourage their use of the Welsh Language by practicing with them at home.

Pa liw ydy hwn? What colour is this?

HEADLINES

REMINDERS:

- Children will be outdoors during the day so please ensure they have an appropriate Coat, hat and gloves labelled with name please.
- Only a natural fruit snack and not a processed snack for break please. No soft drinks, energy drinks or Prime. These will be removed from Children and returned home. This does not include those Children where there are existing arrangements regarding snack.
 PLEASE ENSURE GRAPES ARE CUT INTO SMALLER PIECES.
- Please do not allow Children to bring new style drinking bottles that look like cups with straws as we have had Continuous spills with these this week.
- <u>NITS:</u> Please ensure you are Checking your Child's hair on a regular basis as we have had a considerable number of cases since Children returned to school following the Christmas break.

Coffee and a Chat

OPEN INVITATION TO ALL PARENTS TO COME IN FOR A SOCIAL HOUR
THURSDAY 8TH FEBRUARY
1:30PM
IN THE SNUG

